
 

 

 
 
   

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    ADVISORY NO: 22-063
   
June 24, 2022 
 
GPA ANNOUNCES SCHEDULED POWER OUTAGE: SANTA RITA 
 
The Guam Power Authority advises that a power outage is scheduled as follows:  
 

Wednesday, June 29, 2022 
9:00am to 2:30pm (5.5 hours) 

  
Customers affected are as follows:  
 
VILLAGE: Santa Rita 

 
AREA: Vicente S. Borja Dr., Felix T. Pangelinan Dr., Felix T. Dydasco Dr., Felix C. Babauta Dr., 

Ignacio A. Cruz Dr. and customers along Rt.17 from Vicente S. Borja Dr. to Felix T. 
Dydasco Dr. 

 
REASON:  Crews will be replacing poles and performing maintenance work. 
 

 
ADDITIONAL 30-MINUTE interruptions will take place at 9:00am and again at 2:00pm, affecting 
customers from Apra Substation to Felix FC Flores St. and customers in the area. 
 

  
 
Customers using backup generators, please ensure your main breaker is in the open position to 
ensure the safety of the GPA line crews.  
 
GPA regrets the inconvenience; however, the outage is necessary as a safety precaution while crews 
are working on the lines.  
 
GPA appreciates your patience and cooperation. 

 
# # # 

 
This information is also posted on GPA’s Facebook and Instagram pages. 
For emergencies, please contact GPA Power System Control Center at (671) 475-1472/3/4 


